
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

13th May 2014 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Cardinal Pole Catholic School – Year 11 Prom  

Date: 4th July 2014 

Theme: ‘Homecoming’ 

The Prom Committee has arranged Cardinal Pole’s big “prom” event to take place on the 4th July 2014 with 
a ‘Homecoming’ theme. Entertainment will include guest artists, food, music and dancing. There will also be 
of course a showcase of Year 11 talents to send you off in style! 

Doors open at 6pm sharp and the event runs until 10.30pm. The deadline for ticket sales is the 21st June 
2014. This coincides with your child’s last formal examination. Tickets are £15 and are available for your 
child to purchase from the prom committee each and every Friday from 16th May to the 21st June from 3pm 
in the TM 2.10 

The Prom Committee contacts are 

 Courtney – 11A 

 Rebecca – 11D 

 Shadai – 11C 

 Taleya – 11C 

The Prom Committee have worked extremely hard to ensure that Year 11 have the chance to celebrate the 
last five years at Cardinal Pole Catholic School. Please pay them the courtesy of buying your ticket in good 
time in order to enable them to plan effectively for your big night! 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mr O’Donoghue 
Head of Learning 
 

 


